
Date: 22 October 2021 

OUTSTANDING   

ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Logan 

FISTRAL:   Macie 

MOUSEHOLE:  Imogen 

TREEN:    Lewis 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

This week, birthday wishes go to:  

Harry, B and Tegan 

Teaching Assistant position  

We have placed our advert for a temporary 

role as a teaching assistant in school. 

Please keep a look out on the TPAT and 

Council websites if you are interested in 

applying.  The role is for 2 mornings and 

lunchtimes, Thursday and Friday, in Go-

drevy Class, working from 8:50-1:30 each 

day. The position will last until the end of 

the school year. Due to the specific days 

and times and the number of hours, the 

role would suit someone who lives locally. 

You will also have seen on this newsletter 

that  there is a shortage of applicants to 

these types of roles currently and that 

training and qualifications can be achieved 

online. Hence we are appealing to you to 

please pass this information on to anyone 

you may know who may suit the position. 

Details on how to apply will be given with 

the advert when it is posted next week. If 

you would like to discuss the position with 

Mr Coleman, then please get in touch.  

Clubs after Half Term 

Needlework has now finished 

Cookery club continues on a Monday for the same group. 

Multi-skills and Craft will continue on a Tuesday for the 

same group. 

Golf is starting on a Tuesday for Godrevy and Fistral pupils—

it will only run on the following dates: 16 November, 30 November 
and 14 December. 

Football will continue on a Wednesday for the same 

group. 

Allsorts  starts on a Wednesday for Mousehole and Treen 

classes and replaces the Walking Club 

Cross Country and Hockey both start on Thursdays for 

pupils in Godrevy and Fistral classes. 

Each pupil  has been given a clubs consent form for the 

next half term.  Please complete this if your child wishes 

to start one of the new clubs and send into school on 

Tuesday, 2 November.  We will assume those already in 

one of the continuing clubs will also continue to attend. 

All these clubs run after school until 4.15 pm. 

Secondary Transfer  - September 2022 

A final reminder that the online application system for 

transferring to secondary school will be closing on 31 

October 2021.  If you have not yet made your application 

please don’t miss the deadline. 

For more information, please visit: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

CHANGE OF MENU 

There will be a change of menu on Thursday, 4 

November.  Our new cook, Ria, will be serving: 

Sizzling Pork or Quorn Sausage hot dogs, with 

whizzing potato wedges, bonfire beans or pop-

ping peas followed by Toffee Apple Crumble. 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions


School Admissions September 2022 

The online application system for places in our Reception 

class for next September is now live.  A leaflet about this 

was sent home a couple of weeks ago to any families that 

we know have younger children at home and can also be 

obtained from the office.  Detailed information about the ad-

missions process is available online at: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

The deadline for application is 15 January 2022 

Autumn Term Disco 

A big thank you to the Friends Group for organis-

ing and running the Autumn 

Disco.  All the children who 

attended had a great time and 

the Group raised just under 

£100  for school funds. 

Updated Coronavirus Guidance  -Following the notification we sent to you all earlier today regard-

ing a positive test result for Covid within the School community, please read this updated guid-

ance from Public Health Cornwall: 

The number of COVID-19 infections in Cornwall continues to increase, with more than half of 

the total number being recorded in Cornish Schools. 

Because of this, Public Health Cornwall is asking parents, carers, teachers and school staff to 

follow some new guidance. 

We request: 

 You book a PCR test if you are a household or close contact of a confirmed COVID-19 

case 

 We are asking for household contacts of a case who attend an educational setting to take 

a daily rapid LFD test for 7 days  

This additional testing recommendation applies to children in secondary schools and additional-

ly primary schools if parents/carers feel comfortable in doing so. 

The daily testing recommendation for Cornwall is not mandatory but designed to identify chil-

dren and young people who develop COVID-19 a few days after their sibling or other household 

member and therefore reduce the risk of COVID-19 spreading in schools. 

If they do not have COVID-19 symptoms and are testing negative they can continue to attend 

their setting. If they test positive on an LFD test or develop new symptoms, they should self-

isolate and take a PCR test. 

We also request that all parents, carers and older siblings of school aged children test twice 
weekly, using a lateral flow test, in line with the continued government guidance. 

KIDS ART CLUB -  

St. Ives School of Painting have started their face to face workshops again for children aged 7-12. They are a great oppor-

tunity for local children to get creative on the weekend in their inspiring art studios and be tutored by  professional artists.  

They will run fortnightly in term-time from the 31st October, 10am to 12pm. 

 

This term’s theme is the environment and what we can do to help climate change. Children will get to try out lots of 

different art mediums like painting, collage and printmaking and are guided by artist to make their own masterpieces. 

https://www.schoolofpainting.co.uk/young-artists/youth-7-12/ 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.schoolofpainting.co.uk/young-artists/youth-7-12/

